
Meyers  Area  Plan  to  be
discussed at open house
There will be an open house May 6 regarding the Meyers Area
Plan.

El Dorado County Supervisor Brian Veerkamp, who is Meyers’
voice because Supervisor Sue Novasel has a conflict, will talk
about the plan before the break-out sessions begin.

The board plans to have a workshop in June or July to discuss
initiating environmental review of the draft plan.

The meeting will be from 5:30-7:30pm at the magnet school in
Meyers.

For more info, email meyersareaplan@edcgov.us.
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